
 

Graduate Programs in Business 
PO Box 644710, Pullman, WA 99164-4710 

November 22, 2011        WSU ID: 11335329 

 

Jeremiah Smith 

3464 Partridge Hollow 

Bremerton, WA 98310 

 

 

Dear Jeremiah: 

 

Congratulations! The College of Business at Washington State University is pleased to offer you admission to the 

Executive MBA online program for Spring 1, 2012.  Classes will begin January 9, 2012.  

 

You have been selected to join the elite group of highly qualified professionals who will be participating in this rigorous 

and challenging program. Your completion of the program will be a significant career achievement -graduates of the 

WSU Executive MBA are the change agents and strategic thinkers who reinvent how business is conducted. 

 

Admission to the WSU Graduate School will arrive separately, after confirmation that you’ve satisfied all Graduate 

School requirements. The admissions notification will be sent to you directly from the Graduate School by post.  

 

In order for us to prepare the best learning environment for you, please call your admissions advisor at 1-877-960-2029 

ext. 3441 to confirm your intent to enroll. 

 

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the WSU College of Business.  If you have any questions regarding 

your admission please do not hesitate to contact your admissions advisor at 1-877-960-2029 ext. 3441.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. David Sprott 

Boeing/Scott and Linda Carson Endowed Chair 

Associate Dean for Graduate Programs 

College of Business 

 

cc: Graduate School 

 
 


